
NHS healthcare is not
free for everyone

*Applies to Non-EEA nationals applying for a visa to enter 
or remain in the UK for more than 6 months. Patients in 
England are required to make contributions towards the cost 
of their NHS care so you’ll still need to pay for certain types of 
services, e.g. prescriptions, dental treatment and eye tests.

Please make sure you have purchased health 
insurance before you travel to England.

If you are staying for longer than 6 months, you will 
need to pay a health surcharge which will cover you 
for any NHS healthcare you receive*.

For more information go to 
www.nhs.uk/visitingengland


